
Privacy Policy for Midenscan - Miden Block Explorer Last Updated: March 28 2024 Welcome to
Midenscan, a block explorer for the Miden  blockchain. We are committed to protecting your
privacy and  handling your data in an open and transparent manner. This  privacy policy
outlines how we collect, use, protect, and share  information when you use our services. 1.
Information Collection We collect information that helps us provide and improve our  services
to you. This includes: ¥ Public Blockchain Data : As a block explorer, we display  information
that is inherently public on the Miden  blockchain, including transactions, smart contracts,
and  wallet addresses. This information is already public and is  not considered personal
information. ¥ Usage Data : We collect anonymized data about how you  use our services, such as
clicks, page views, and  interactions with our platform. This helps us understand user
behavior and improve our services. ¥ Contact Information : If you contact us directly, we may
receive additional information about you such as your name,  email address, phone number, the
contents of the message  and/or attachments you may send us, and any other  information you may
choose to provide. 2. Use of Information We use the information we collect to:

¥ Provide, operate, and maintain our services ¥ Improve, personalize, and expand our services ¥
Understand and analyze how you use our services ¥ Develop new products, services, features, and
functionality ¥ Communicate with you, either directly or through one of our  partners,
including for customer service, to provide you with  updates and other information relating to
the service, and for  marketing and promotional purposes ¥ Send you emails 3. Information
Protection We implement a variety of security measures to maintain the  safety of your personal
information when you use our services.  However, please note that no electronic transmission or
storage  of information can be entirely secure. 4. Information Sharing We do not sell, trade,
or rent your personal identi Þ cation  information to others. We may share generic aggregated
demographic information not linked to any personal identi Þ cation  information regarding
visitors and users with our business  partners, trusted af Þ liates, and advertisers for the
purposes  outlined above. 5. Cookies and Tracking Technologies We use cookies and similar
tracking technologies to track the  activity on our service and hold certain information.
Cookies are  Þ les with a small amount of data which may include an  anonymous unique identi Þ
er. You can instruct your browser to  refuse all cookies or to indicate when a cookie is being
sent.

However, if you do not accept cookies, you may not be able to  use some portions of our
service. 6. User Rights You have the right to access, update, or delete the personal
information we collect on you. You can also object to the  processing of your personal
information, ask us to restrict the  processing of your personal information, or request
portability of  your personal information. 7. Policy Changes We may update our Privacy Policy
from time to time. We will  notify you of any changes by posting the new Privacy Policy on
this page. You are advised to review this Privacy Policy  periodically for any changes. 8.
Contact Us If you have any questions about this Privacy Policy, please  contact us at
starkscanco@gmail.com.


